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February 13, 2000

Pubiic Service Commiission
Attn:Ms. Blanca Bavo

Mirector, Division of Records and Reporting,

2340 Shumard Oak Bivd.
Tallahassce, 'L 323990850

Re: Docket No. 291255 TC-Rogher Imports Corporation

Dear Ms. Bavo:
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Enclosed 18 our check for $50.00 as per the letter we received [rom Paula
Isler,

We had been i contact with vour office in December and had seni a
previous check in the amount of $50.00 for our pavphone certificate as we

had been instrucied.

We thought the certilicate was active.

As per the letter we would like to suggest a settlement for $100.00.

Thank vou for vour help in this matter,

Smcerely,

N aonnO

Jean Mare Crrommuos

Huy_ht‘l Timproris Corg.
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